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Decision Profile 
Appointment of the Auditor 

Decision Required 

To approve an outside accounting firm to complete the 2022 audit of the finances of 

the Christian and Missionary Alliance – Canadian Pacific District. 

 

Why it’s coming to the Annual General Meeting 

As part of its fiduciary duties, the membership of the Christian and Missionary 

Alliance – Canadian Pacific District is responsible to make decisions regarding the 

annual audit. 

Background 

 

1. During District Conference 2013 a decision was made to allow the District 

Executive Committee to review and choose a firm to complete the audit that 

year. After a thorough review, it was determined that a new firm be given the 

contract for the annual audit work and the firm of Loewen Kruse Chartered 

Accountants was chosen. This firm is considered a leading expert in charity 

accounting practices. 

 

2. Since that time, Loewen Kruse Chartered Accountants has made 

recommendations regarding the way District funds are handled or reported, 

which have been very helpful to management. 

 

Alternatives Considered 

 

None 

 

Recommendation 

 

THAT Loewen Kruse Chartered Accountants be contracted to complete an audit of 

the Christian and Missionary Alliance – Canadian Pacific District financial reports for 

2022. 


